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Robert L. Mitt! General Manager
Nuclear Assurance sod Regulation

July 25,.1985

Director of Nuclear Reactor Regulation
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
7920 Norfolk Avenue
-Bethesda, MD 20814

Attention: Mr. Walter Butler, Chief
Licensing Branch 2
Division of Licensing

Gentlemen:

HOPE CREEK GENERATING STATION
DOCKET NO. 50-354
PLANT UNIQUE ANALYSIS REPORT

Pursuant to a telecon between Public Service Electric and
Gas Company (PSE&G) and Mr. F. Eltawila (NRC Containment
Systems Branch) on July 15, 1985, this letter confirms that
Hope Creek Generating Station has taken into consideration
the NRC staff recommendations contained in NRC letter;
D. B. Vassallo (NRC) to H . C. Pfef ferlen (GE), dated Decem-
ber 24, 1984, regarding the report entitled " Evaluation of
Model for Predicting Drywell to Wetwell Vacuum Breaker Valve
Dynamics."

Should you have any questions in this regard, please contact
us.

Very truly yours,
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' Director of Nuclear
Reactor Regulation 2- 7/25/85

= C_ D. H. Wagner
USNRC Licensing Project Manager

A. R. Blough.
USNRC Senior Resident Inspector
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